
My name is Debra Bolte I reside in district 31. I am asking you to please render a DO PASS
On house bill 2274.

I do not think that whether someone had got the shot or not should be a factor in getting hospital
care, it goes against HEPA laws. It remains an individual's personal right if they want it or not.

Thank you for your service on this important issue and for the State of ND

Debra Bolte


